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DAVIS Diane

From: Robert Sandberg <rsandberg36@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 4:59 PM
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Changes Needed in Draft Solar Resolution

Oregon PUC, 

As a solar contractor in the Portland area, I find the draft solar report misleading. The solar industry is not so 
"well-supported" as stated. Solar in Oregon is a very challenging business and governmental subsidies and 
incentives for solar pale in comparison to those supporting coal and natural gas. "Relatively robust" also needs 
further definition. 

Further, we have seen the disastrous effects when electric utilities in other states have pressured their PUC's to 
end net metering and solar incentives, citing fallacious numbers for the value of solar. 

Your recommendation to the legislature needs careful scrutiny and the support of hard facts. Please take the 
time to do justice to this. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
Robert Sandberg 
LightSource Energy 
(971) 203-4414  


